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December 3, 2020 
 

File:  0400-40 

 
The Honourable Murray Rankin, MLA, Oak Bay-Gordon Head 
Minister of Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation 
Via email:  murray.rankin.MLA@leg.bc.ca 
 
Dear Minister: 
 
RE: CONGRATULATIONS ON ELECTION AND MINSITRY APPOINTMENT 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Capital Regional District (CRD), I would like to extend our 
congratulations for your win and election in the provincial election on October 24, 2020, as well as your 
appointment as Minister of Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation.   
 
The CRD is committed to reconciliation and better relations with local First Nations and look forward to 
working with you.  To that end I would like to invite you to have a meeting with me and staff to detail the 
work we are undertaking towards reconciliation in the spirit of seeking better understanding between 
local and provincial governments. 
 
Congratulations once again on your election victory and all the best in your endeavours. We look forward 
to working with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Colin Plant 
Chair, Capital Regional District Board 
 
cc: CRD Board of Directors 

Robert Lapham, Chief Administrative Officer, CRD 
 
 
 


